
From: Baker, Josh
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> 

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/24/2012 7:56:11 AM 

Subject: RE: Tega Cay Water Service

Closing out old emails -  did you ever get with DHEC on this?

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 3:42 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh 
Subject: Fw: Tega Cay Water Service

?

From: Linda Stevenson [mailto:lks@comporium.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 06:32 PM
To: 'Hardwick Nelson' <NelsonHardwick@schouse.gov>; 'Hayes Wes' <SEthicsComm@scsenate.gov>; 'Mulvaney Mick' 
<Mick.Mulvaney@mail.house.gov>; 'Norman Ralph' <ralph@warrennorman.com>; Schimsa, Rebecca 
Subject: Tega Cay Water Service

From: Linda Stevenson [mailto:lks@comporium.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2012 6:30 PM
To: 'Campbell Chad'; 'McGovern Anne '; 'Morgan Willie'; 'Proctor Ann'
Subject: Tega Cay Water Service

This is just disgraceful! How this company stays in business is beyond my comprehension! We have lots of eyes and ears in 
Tega Cay now and I want to tell you how thankful we are for them. Did this spill get reported? Please notice that the sewer 
overflow is running into Lake Wylie again. Also note that the lid is not seated properly which poses a real danger. Please let 
me know what else we can do beyond reporting these spills.

On Another note, the # 3 lift station is a constant problem with someone working on it weekly. I can only guess they don't
know what they are doing. Remember they were putting in a submersible pump; well, I guess that did not happen either. As I 
reported, they were here until 1:30 am a week ago with all the sounds of the trucks and workers helping to keep neighbors 
awake.

Please help us get this company out of our city and put a competent company in here.

Linda Stevenson
Tega Cay Water Advisory Committee

Email received from a concerned citizen
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 10:06 AM
To: TCWaterAdvisory@hotmail.com
Cc: lks@comporium.net
Subject: Sewer issue

Hey Linda
I took these picture over the weekend (Sat 3/24/12) while playing golf.
They were taken at the back of the green on hole number 8 of the Grand View.
You can clearly see the discharge flowing down into the lake in the background.

Didn't know if you were already aware of this particular spill, or if these picture help your cause.
That sewer has been like that for as long as I can remember, you can get pictures of it any time you want!
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Best Regards


